
Dear ISB Friends, 

THE THAI THAT BINDS 
Complimentary Issue for Non-Members 

ISB Network News September 2015 

The all-volunteer Board of Directors and countless alumni volunteers have been work-
ing hard for more than a year now to plan our next reunion. Most of the planning is 
now in place, and we expect to begin accepting your registration fee on or about  
October 1. 

Registration fees for alumni will start at $150, and for the first time, we are extending a 
$10 discount to all alumni who are paid members of the ISB Network Foundation.  

If you are not a paid member, please go to http://www.isbnetwork.com and consider 
joining now with your tax-deductible contribution of $40 for a two year membership. 
Your contribution helps us cover the cost of the website and database, maintaining 
our archives, and awarding our annual ISB Network Alumni Community Service  
Scholarship to deserving students attending ISB.  

We want to emphasize that no part of your membership fee or reunion registration 
fee is paid to any Board member or other volunteer.  

One hundred percent of the money we collect goes toward the cost of the reunions, 
the website, the archives, the scholarship, and other outreach activities (namely, our 
annual Erawan yearbook ad) all designed to bring us together and reunite long lost 
friends from ISB.  

From its beginning, the ISB Network was built on the generous work of  
countless volunteers, and we are eternally grateful for the organization they have 
built. We can't possibly begin to name them all, but quite simply, without them, we 
would not exist.   

We look forward to seeing you at the reunion next year. Please visit  
http://www.isbnetwork.com for regular updates, watch for the opening of reunion  
registration, see who's coming, read the reunion FAQs for answers to your most  
common questions, and while you're there, browse the Shack for a great selection of 
ISB and Thai merchandise.  

So, ladies and gentlemen, start your Tuk-Tuks because it's "off to the races!"  

Sincerely, 
Your ISB Network Board of Directors  

 

ISB Network 
Board of Directors 

Todd Lockhart, ‘77 
Acting President 

Marla Berkow Stover, ‘73 
Secretary  

Nicole Petschulat, '83 
Treasurer 
 
David Wilkerson, '71 
Director of Reunions 
 
Tonia West Parker, '85 
Director of Membership 
 
John Rubel, '75 
Director of Technology 
 
Kathie Boslet, '73 
Director of Communications 
 
Jo Hanna Ewing, '69 
Director of Archives 
 
Tim Lockhart, '75 
Director-at-Large 
 
Helen Tinson, '83 
Director-at-Large  
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Hilton Daytona 
Beach Resort/
Ocean Walk  
Village 

Come experience Daytona’s 

finest oceanfront resort, The 

Hilton Daytona Beach  

Oceanfront Resort – Ocean 

Walk Village. Located directly 

on the sunny beaches of the 

Atlantic Ocean, the Hilton 

Daytona Beach offers  

impeccable service, an  

abundance of amenities and 

many dining and recreational 

options.  

Hilton Daytona Beach,  

Florida hotel features:  

• Restaurants, lounges, 

room service, sports bar, 

and pool bar 

• Expansive Pool Deck 

(House GAMES!) 

• Walking distance to local 

attractions/entertainment 

• And so much more... 

Hotel Reservations 
You can access the Hilton Reservation site directly from the ISB Network  

Reunions Page, under Upcoming Reunions, Accommodations (you do not have to 

be a member to access this page).  The room block is available  

August 2 - August 8, 2016. 

You can also call (386) 254-8200.   

The code to make your reservation is ISB. 

Room Cancellations 
Please do not cancel your room without first notifying  

David Wilkerson, Director of Reunions. 

director.reunions@isbnetwork.com 

Your room may be needed to preserve our room block. 

Thank you! 
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2016 ISB Reunion  
Registration Update 
Registration will open October 1, 2015, on the ISB Network.  For all of the  

latest updates on the 2016 Reunion visit the Reunions page on the  

ISB Network. 

• ISBNetwork.com 

• Click Reunions.   

• Upcoming Reunion 

• Sign Up/Pay Reunion Fees 

 

To pay and register online - register via the website and process your credit 

card payment through PayPal. 

To pay and register offline - download, print, and complete the PDF  

registration form and mail with your check.  All details will be on the form.  

Registration Fee Schedule: 

October 1, 2015 through May 31, 2016.  

 Member Non-
Member 

 

Alumni $140 $150  

Spouse/Guest $140 $140  

Children (12 and up) $120 $120  

ISB Samlor “Ha Roi” 
Hilton Daytona Beach Resort/Ocean Walk Village 

August 4 - 7, 2016 

Shop the Shack! 
Members receive a discount at 

the Shack on ISBNetwork.com 
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Registering after May 31?  

Fees TBA! 



Got Design? 
 

Ever wanted to design the look for our reunion?  Here is 

your chance!  We're hosting a Logo Contest for our 2016 ISB Reunion.  

Submit your design ideas to  

David Wilkerson,  

director.reunions@isbnetwork.com  

 

Theme:  Samlor Ha Roi 
 

Submit in one of the following formats: 

 

Stories needed 

for upcoming 

newsletters 

 
Please submit stories for  

upcoming newsletters to the 
following:   

 

director.comms@isbnetwork.com 

Suggested topics 

◊ Memorial tributes to faculty 

members and ISB students.  

◊ Travel memories 

◊ Reunion anecdotes 

◊ News of Interest 

Please include photos  

with submission. 

1. Vector Art (preferable as it main-

tains integrity of the design). 

2. JPEG or PNG file (integrity may be 

altered when the file is converted 

by a graphic artist).   

Other theme suggestions are welcome.  If you need additional information, 

please contact David Wilkerson.   
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Membership Information 
 

The ISB Network Foundation, Inc., is a non-profit 501-C-3 organization, dedicated to reuniting Alumni of International School 
of Bangkok to support, maintain, and create contacts between people who shared similar experiences in Thailand.   
Membership fees are $40.00 for 2 years and are tax deductible.  Our goal is to provide you with newsletters several times a 
year and access to contact information of all known ISB Alumni.  You do not have to be a member to be listed on the  
website/directory or to attend a reunion; however, newsletters such as this complimentary issue are only available to  
members.  Your paid membership supports the activities performed by the all-volunteer Board of Directors responsible for 
maintaining the database, publishing the newsletters, maintaining presence on the web, and planning the biennial reunions.  
Join online or by check.  Click on BECOME A MEMBER on our website (http://www.isbnetwork.com) or write us at the fol-
lowing address:  ISB Network Foundation, Inc., 15122 Seneca Trail South, Lindside, WV 24951.  When you join, you will receive 
a password to gain access to the Members-only areas of the website.   

Board of Directors:  Open Positions 
If you are interested in serving on the board, please contact us:   

ISBnetwork.com    

Click on Contact link 

 

President 

ISBN Ambassador to Thailand 

Director of Outreach 


